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The decision by Afghanistan’s de facto authorities to ban women from working in humanitarian
non-governmental organizations is a major blow for vulnerable communities, for women, for
children, and for the entire country.

Female staff are key to every aspect of the humanitarian response in Afghanistan. They are
teachers, nutrition experts, team leaders, community health workers, vaccinators, nurses,
doctors, and heads of organizations. They have access to populations that their male
colleagues cannot reach and are critical to safeguarding the communities we serve. They save
lives. Their professional expertise is indispensable. Their participation in aid delivery is not
negotiable and must continue.

Read more
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